December 12, 2013
John Andrews, P.E.


Larkin Group NM

8500 Menaul Blvd. NE

Albuquerque, NM 87112
Re:
Insight Construction Headquarters, 3909 12th St NW, 
Request for Permanent C.O.  – Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp Date: 09-28-12, (G14/D083)

Certification Date: 01-25-13


Dear Mr. Andrews,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 01-25-13 and your email received 12-4-2013 confirming the correction made on site, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development Review Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

E-mail

